We kindly inform you that University of Pitești receives nominations until 15th of July, according to the actual situation. You and your students can find all the necessary information on our web site: https://www.upit.ro/ro/international/erasmusplus/erasmus-programme-countries/incoming-students.  
We are looking forward to welcoming your students in the next academic year. If the actual situation changes, we will keep you updated regarding the mobility organisation for the 2020-2021 academic year.
Kind regards,

